
From: Yau, Alice <Alice.Yau@chicagopolice.org> 

Sent: Saturday, March 1, 2025 9:05 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Items received on behalf of the City of Chicago 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

Superintendent Snelling accepted ceremonial gifts on behalf of the City of Chicago from the Bell 

Textron.  The items will be kept at Public Safety Headquarters and will be used for the purpose of official 

City business. The gifts are as follows: 

  

 

  

  

Thank you, 

Alice 

  

  

  

_____________________________ 

Alice Yau 

Sergeant #1676 

Office of the Superintendent 

Chicago Police Department 

312-745-6100 PAX 0501 

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and 

may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of 

this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are 



hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any 

attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please respond to the 

individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and 

printout thereof. 

 


